
IT’S THE CHIEF - EDITORIAL
Our journey here at CNC is soon coming to the end of a

chapter. The 2018-2019 year is ending, and those of you who have

completed the essays, presentations and exams will hopefully have gained

positive memories about the last year. I am formnate to have gotten to

know many of you, and if you are leaving, I sincerely wish you luck.

It is very easy to get wrapped up in the small things when you’re con

tinually pushing yourself forward. This is especially true when you’re

near the end of a semester. Every snag on your journey can feel like it’s a

mountain instead of a pebble. These pressures can make it seem like everything

is out to get you, and it’s essential to realize to yourself that you have made

it. While our journey to this point may not have been as clean as we would

have liked it to be, you can at least tell yourself that you have made it this far. Cheers!
Damon Robinson

Editor-in-Chief, The Confluence
Going forward. The Confluence will still be developed and

distributed by Myself and the CNC Students’ Union. Unfortunately for

me, Paige Riding has spread her wings and is looking to move on to do

greater things down south. I would like to formally wish her well and say that she

has contributed a lot to what The Confluence is today. Wjhile it’s sad to see her

go, there are more exciting times to be had. We have given a prominent student

here at the College an oppormnity to show her stuff to the world. Raegan is a

smdent who was recommended to me in liigh regard, and I have to agree with

their thoughts. I am excited to see what she does under the Confluence banner.

On a positive note, there are some really cool changes that will be coming

in regards to The Confluence. One big thing that will be happening is our

move to have a more substantial online presence. This doesn’t mean we’re

not going to print copies for you to pick up anymore; instead, it means

that anything that is published in the issue and potentially more will be

hosted on the soon-to-be-revamped CNCSU website. You will see these

changes begin sometime in May, as I will be doing  a lot of work to get The

Confluence to be known as one of Prince George’s staple magazines. This is

my effort to get the quality submissions from our students out to the greater

public and gives myself and potentially others a broader stage to inform you all.
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^ This is an exciting oppormnity, and 1 want to thank the Smdents’ Union for

assisting me in developing this soon to be a more comprehensive platform for
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LU our students here at the College of New Caledonia.
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